
MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL DEL ROSARIO

Happy Friday, SBS Families!
 
I hope everyone enjoys their 3-day weekend. We enjoyed another week filled with voices of laughter,
singing, learning, and fellowship.  
 
On Thursday, Mass was led by 4th grade and they did a wonderful job reading, singing, and sharing
their talents. SBS students could be heard across the campus singing 'Ten Thousand Reasons.'
 
I wanted to compliment the students on looking so good in their uniforms. Just a few reminders that
students need to be in all-black shoes. (With the exception of PE days). Also, students need to wear a
school jacket or sweatshirt. Free dress passes may not be used on Mass days.  
 
In closing, I am excited to announce Trunk or Treat will be happening on Friday, October 29th at
10:00 am. There will be more information to follow. Room parents, please remember to get a group
text started to ensure that every parent is included.  
 
Blessings,
Gretchen Del Rosario

As a reminder: Sports Scheduling Is Subject to Change, please refer to Coaches' emails for the latest
games times and practice details. Good luck Dons!

W e e k l y  P a r e n t  N e w s l e t t e r

S e p t e m b e r  2 4 t h ,  2 0 2 1            V o l u m e  1 2

HISTORICAL HERO

OF THE WEEK

Margaret Chung, the first
American-born Chinese female

physician, she established a
medical clinic in San Francisco's

Chinatown in the 1920s

SPORTS UPDATE

Volleyball is Sunday at SPSV , SBS
vs. SDS starts at 1 PM and on

Wednesday at ND starting at 4. PM 
Flag Football is 5th/6th ONLY this
week at 10 AM against ND. 7th and

8th grade is CANCELLED. 





VIRTUE OF THE

MONTH

Sister virtues of Temperance:
Respect, affability, courtesy,

generosity, gratitude, kindness,
loyalty, obedience, prayerfulness,  

trustworthiness

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/San_Francisco%27s_Chinatown


SBS 4TH GRADERS

WILL LEAD MASS

ON SATURDAY,

SEPT. 25TH,

5:30PM

ALL SBS FAMILIES

ARE ENCOURAGED

TO ATTEND &

SOCIALIZE AFTER

MASS

WATERFRONT WEEKEND: SBS
WHALE BOAT TEAM, 1  LAST
PRACTICE BEFORE THE BIG
EVENT!

STUDENT

LEARNING

EXPECTATIONS

(SLE)

Students continue
practicing their

SLEs, learning to be
Globally Minded

Citizens for the final
week of  September .
Next month we focus
on being Respectful

and Helpful
Individuals.




COVID-19 Vaccines and Rapid Testing are more accessible now than ever
before! Join us every Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday from 10 am-7 pm at
Solano Town Center. We are excited about this collaboration with Solano
County EMS, California health medical reserve cor, Solano heart, and
Solano Town Center. It is great to be a part of this new opportunity to
continue to meet people in our community at convenient places for
vaccines and testing to help stop the spread of COVID-19 

COVID VACCINES & RAPID
TESTING OPPORTUNITIES
WITH MEDIC AMBULANCE

"Unity is

strength....when

there is teamwork

and collaboration,

wonderful things

can be achieved."

~Mattie Stepanek


